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From: Mike LoVecchio <Mike LoVecchio@cpr.ca>
Sent: Thursday, January 03, 2019 10:00 PM

To: Jack Froese <jfroese@tol.ca>

Subject: Contact from Canadian Pacific

Mike LoVecchio
Charectar
Gavarmment Affairs

January 3, 2019

e el for 28

Mayor Jack Froese
Township of Langley
20338 - 65th Avenue
Langley BC BC

via email: jfroese@tol.ca

Dear Mayor Froese:

On behalf of Canadian Pacific President and Chief Executive Officer Keith Creel, our executive leadership
and divisional leadership teams, congratulations on your reelection last fall as Mayor of the Township of
Langley.

CP has worked hard to establish a positive relationship with the more than 1,100 communities where we
have tracks and we are eager to renew that relationship with your new Council. Please treat me as your
primary contact into the company. You can reach me anytime on 778 772-9636.

| would be pleased to meet with you, your new Council and staff at a time and date of your choosing to
build some understanding of the rail transportation service which CP provides. The presentation takes
approximately 20 minutes and covers rail safety, service and emergency response. In the interim, you
can learn more about these topics on the CP website here:

e Emergency Training: http://www.cpr.ca/en/safety/transporting-dangerous-goods

e Community Emergency Planning guides: http://www.cpr.ca/en/safety/transporting-dangerous-
goods/community-emergency-planning-guide

e Corporate Sustainability Report: http://www.cpr.ca/en/about-cp/corporate-sustainability

e Community Investment: http://www.cpr.ca/en/community/cp-has-heart

Municipal governments often hear concerns directly from residents with questions about railroad
operations. You can direct those questions and concerns to CP Community Connect at

community connect@cpr.ca or toll free at 800 766-7912. All enquiries into CP Community Connect are
tracked and executive leadership is briefed on emerging issues.
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For any emergent situation, please ensure the CP Police Service dispatch number is in your community
emergency plan: 800 716-9132.

I look forward to meeting you personally, and working with you and your Council colleagues throughout
your term.
Sincerely,

wW AL

Mike LoVecchio
Director Government Affairs
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